
 
 

   
 RECALL LOT G239469 PHYSIOMER BABY UNIDOSES 

 
 
 

Date: 25/04/2024 
Dear Consumer, 

 
As the responsible manufacturer of the Physiomer medical device Baby Unidoses , we 
have decided to conduct a voluntary recall of lot G 239469 expiring 03/2027 and ONLY. 
 
This is due to issues that appeared during the validation of the sterilization process, and 
which could theoretically lead to possible contamination of the product. 
 
Despite the fact that no contamination has been detected in the product itself , 
respecting our customers and consumers and having as a permanent policy of our 
company the availability of high quality products, which completely and entirely meet 
the consumer safety specifications in accordance with written provisions, we decided 
to proceed with the above voluntary recall. 
 
The products included in it are identified by the batch number G239469 with an expiry 
of 03/2027. 
 
If you have product from the recalled lot, follow the steps below: 

 
 

1. Stop using the product. 
2. If you have questions about alternative therapies, you should contact a 
healthcare professional. 
3. Return the unused or unopened product to the place of purchase. 
 
 

The safety of our products is our first priority. If you have additional questions or need 
more information, please contact our Local Distributor: infoBaltics@perrigo.com  
 

Ludovic Mimot 
Quality Director 
 


